
March 2022

The board has met and decisions were made for the 2022 season.  
The approved schedule of shows is:

 2022 SHOW DATES

• April 16 - Sunnyside
• May 14 - Sunnyside

• June 18 - Selah
• July 23 - Sunnyside

• August 20 - Sunnyside
• September 17 - Sunnyside

• October 8 – TBD

The new schedule of classes is:

2022 Classes in Working Order
$600 NH (2-Handed)
$550 NNP (2-Handed)

Open
Non-Pro
$1,5k NH
$5k NH
Youth
$2k LR
$500 LR
Boxing 

Ranch Horse
Futurity Works (Practice 3 Year Olds Only)

4 Year Old Practice
5/6 Year Old Practicer

2022  Membership Fees will be as follows:

 Individual $40



Family $50
Youth Only $20

Entry Fees remain unchanged and are as follows:

Open $135 (of which $25 to jackpot)
 All other cutting classes $110 (optional $10 cash jackpot)

Youth $70
Boxing $75 (used cattle)

Ranch Horse $75 (used cattle)
Futurity Works, 4 Year Old, 5/6 Year Old $75

Practice Pen – Sunnyside Shows Only  $20
Flag Works - $15

The Futurity Works, 4 Year Old, 5/6 Year Old - $75 for 5 minutes, 2 
fresh cows

There will be the usual Friday before show practices in Selah.  Always 
call ahead to Jerry McGuire 509-952-2591.  

To reserve stalls at the Sunnyside shows contact Pete Sartin 509-840-
0401.  

The web site is in the process of being updated so check back often.  

When entering, please remember that if you finished out 2021 in 
either 1st or 2nd place in the $600 NH or the $550 NNP, you are 
considered to be graduated from those 2-handed classes and must 
move up.

We've added a $500 LR class for those srarting out who don't own the
horse they show in addition to a place for newbies to start out.  Our 
mission is to give members a comfortable starting place with options 
for more than 1 class.  

As outlined in the BMC Show Rules, BMC adheres to the NCHA Zero 
Tolerance policy relative to abuse of your equine partner.  Excessive 
jerking, spurring or any other form of abuse will not be tolerated 



anywhere on the show grounds.  

Once again, BMC will be awarding the Jim Cox Memorial Buckle and 
plan to do so at the June show.  More details will be forthcoming.  
Since Jim was a huge advocate of the beginning cutter, we have our 
eye on the new $500 LR class as a place to award it.   Jim was a 
longtime member of BMC, NCHA Director, a big supporter of cutting 
and a longtime friend to me & others.  The buckle has been sponsored
by his wife, Gail Cox, every year since he passed away and is a 
coveted rememberance of his contributions.  Gail's contribution gives 
qualifying BMC riders a chance to ride for a piece of BMC history. 

The annual Bridleless class will be held at the final show of the season
so for those interested you've got all season to work towards this 
goal.  Always a club favorite, we will calcutta the riders and there will 
be a buckle to the class winner.  
  
We've added a Futurity Work at the end of each show so if you've got 
a 3 year old you'll have the opportunity to work them under show 
conditions.  

Show sponsors have really stepped up and we have a sponsor for 
each show of the season with some pretty nifty stuff going to class 
winners.  Anyone interested in sponsoring a year-end buckle, we'll let 
you!  Contact Janie Larson 509-899-5123 for details.

Another newsletter will be coming your way around the 1st of April.  If 
there's something you'd like to see included or if you have any 
questions, please let me know at gkjranch@elltel.net.

KJ  
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